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PUBLIC NOTICE 
FRANKLIN PLANNING BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Wednesday, December 19, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The Franklin Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, December 19, 2018, at Franklin 
City Hall, in City Council Chambers, at 7:00 p.m. to hear the following application: 
 
P18-14:  Mercantile Place LLC is seeking Subdivision approval to annex approximately 2 acres of City of 
Franklin property [Map/lot 097-404-00] to their Tannery Street property [Map/lot 097-072-00] in the B-
1 [Low density business and commercial] zoning district. 
 

General Properties, LLC requests a conceptual review and discussion for a solar array located off Duffy 
and Mark Roads [Map/lot 147-051-00] in the RS [Single-Family Residential] zoning district. 
 
Public comment is welcome.  The application package is available for review at the Planning and Zoning 
Office, 124 Memorial Street, Mon – Fri, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Call (603) 934-2341 with any questions or 
issues. 

        Richard Lewis,  
        Planning Director 

 


